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Financial Services partner Carolyn Jackson will serve as a panelist during the "MiFID II Review: 
What's Changed, What Needs to Change, What's Still to be Done?" session at FOW Trading 
Amsterdam on Wednesday, March 7 at 1:30 p.m. The panelists will discuss the recent 
implementation of the revised Markets in Financial Instruments Directive (MiFID II) and potential 
adjustments as regulators review its impact on the market. Topics will include:

● How has the introduction of MiFID II gone?

● When will regulators begin to get tough on MiFID II compliance?

● What are some of the unintended consequences and what do regulators need to change?

● What should be changed about MiFID II?

For more information on FOW Trading Amsterdam, click here.
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